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Dr. Garcia:

-

The names of the two referrals who were recently
employed at ARADMAC were Mr. Clemente
Anzaldua and Mr., Pedro Pruneda.



DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U.S: ARMY AERONAUTICAL DEPOT MAINTENANCE CENTER
CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78419

SAVAE-ACP 12 October 1972

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas T8L05

Dear Dr. Garcia:

This refers to your note dated 5 Octoter 1972 regarding Mr. Jose L.
Garcia, 3529 Botolink, Corpus Christi, Texas.

On 6 October 1972, I met with Mr. Garcia and discussed his opportuni-
ties for Civil Service employment. Since Mr. Garcia does not have

Civil Service status, it will be necessary for him to obtain eligibility
on an appropriate Cormission register. Mrs. Norma San Miguel, a member
of my staff, explained the procedures for obtaining eligibility on the
appropriate registers in order that his name could be referred to this
Center for employment consideration.

' At the present time, however, the opportunities for employment are not
very favorable, as the Civil Service registers which are currently open
are not appropriate to Mr. Garcia's experience and qualifications. It
was strongly recommended that he check frequently with the Civil Service
Commission in Corpus Christi for announcements which are compatible to
his experience.

Your interest in referring Mr. Garcia is appreciated. Please be assured
that at such time as Mr., Garcia establishes eligibility and his name is
referred by the Civil Service Commission, he will be considered for our
position vacancies, along with the other qualified candidates.

Sincerely yours,

Gl

Civilién Personnel Officer
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